
Feedback Request on Our Wellness 

Initiatives 

Dear [Employee's Name], 

As part of our commitment to promoting a healthy work environment, we have recently 

implemented several wellness initiatives aimed at enhancing your overall well-being. We would 

greatly appreciate your feedback on these initiatives to understand their impact and gather 

suggestions for future improvements. 

Please take a moment to reflect on the following questions: 

• What wellness initiatives have you participated in? 

• How would you rate your experience with these initiatives? 

• What aspects did you find most beneficial? 

• Are there any suggestions you have for new wellness initiatives? 

Your input is invaluable to us, and we want to ensure that our programs support your needs 

effectively. Please reply to this email with your feedback by [deadline]. 

Thank you for your participation! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 


